
We have over 1,000 
tokens already.  Please 
keep sending them in. 

Closing date is Sat 8th Dec  

 

What’s happening week Commencing 

26th November 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE - Da Vinci and Frank 
Yr 5, PM 

PE – Yr 4 all Classes 
PM 

PE - Pankhurst and 
Wilberforce 

Y5, PM 

PE – Keller and Owens 
Y3, PM. 

PE – Bevan and  
Gibson Y6, PM. 

PE - Shakespeare and 
Austen (Y6) 

  Kidzclub - Lunchtime Yr 6 Homework due in 
Swimming – Curie and 

Einstein.  Y3, PM 
Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

 Lunch Time ClubsLunchtime Clubs 12.30 - 1.10pm- weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Fun Games Activities 

Spaces Available 
Tag Rugby 

Spaces Available 
Ball Games 

Spaces Available 
Basketball 

FULL 
Contemporary Dance 

FULL 

school Clubs, 3.15-4.15pmAAfter School Clubs 3.15 - 4.15pm, outside - weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Rounders 
Spaces Available 

Athletics 
FULL 

Multi-Sport 
Spaces Available 

Archery 
FULL 

Hockey 
Spaces Available 

Dinner Menu  

 

Autumn/Winter 

Week Two 

 

Please book on 

ParentPay 

Dates for your Diary  (Full list on school website) 

 30th November - Dickens Class Assembly, 2.40pm 

 3rd December - Christmas Decorations Day 

 6th December - St Nicholas Breakfast, Friends of DJA, 7.45am 

 6th December - Lower School Christingle Service, St Nicholas Church, 2pm 

 7th December - Upper School Christingle Service, St Nicholas Church, 2pm 

 7th December - Christmas Fair, 3.20 - 4.45pm 

 10th - 14th December - RE Week 

 12th December  - Yr 6 Height and Weight check new date 

 13th December - Yr 4 Performance of Treasure Island, 10-11.30am 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
 

Whole School 96.93% 

 

Lower School 

Owens 99.54% 

 

Upper School 

99.62% 

 
For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school every 

day your child is ill, even if we 

already know the reason for 

absence, many thanks 

Friends of Dereham 
Junior Academy 
Christmas Fair 

Keep the donations coming 
in! - filled jars, unwanted 
gifts and unwanted 
clean teddies.  We 
really appreciate your 
help and continued 
support.  

Please activate your 
account in order to 

book and pay for school 
dinners, breakfast club 

and school trips.   

If you need any help 
with this please contact 

the school office 

To receive our 
Weekly Bulletin 
and emailed 
correspondence 

please ensure we have 
your email address 
office@derehamjunior.
dneat.org 

 

Trading Cards 
 
Trading cards have re-emerged in school.  For the 
moment this is fine, but teachers cannot spend time 
sorting out disputes about trades or cards going 
missing.  It is the children's responsibility to look after 
them and make sure they don't get in the way of 
lessons.  Mr Dack runs a Trading 
Card club on Mondays and 
Wednesdays when he supervises. 

 

Going Home arrangements 

We understand that occasionally going home arrangements need to change.  

The office is very busy at the end of the day, please therefore ring before 12 
noon (or as early as possible) to ensure the messages can be passed to class 
teachers before afternoon registration. 

Please, please, 
please make sure 
that we have the 
most up to date 

contact details for 
you.  Should we 
need to contact 
you about your 

child, it is 
important we 

have the correct 
phone number! 


